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         Notice regarding logo change due to company name change 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitude for your continued support and prosperity. 

Due to our company name change to Nidec Components the COPAL logo on our DC motor bodies and labels will be changed on our 

HG16 and HG37 DC geared motors. The list of affected part numbers are included with this e-mail. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Best regards. 

 

Notations 

 

Change details :       Remove stamped “COPAL” logo on motor bodies. 

                                         The labels adhered to the motors with have the “COPAL” replaced by the “Nidec” logo. The basic 

performance and the quality of the motors will not be affected.  

 Applicable models:  HG16 Series All models 

         HG37 Series All Models 

Switching time:     Production is scheduled for April 2024 or later. 

 

HG16 Changes 
                                                                                                    

   

                                                                                                                                                         
 

 

 

 

 

HG37 Changes 

   
        

                                                                          

       

                                                                          


